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Docket No. 70-36 f
License SNM-33

March 31, 1994

Gary L. Shear, Chief
Fuel Cycle and Decommissioning Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

SUBJECT: REVISION TO EFFLUENT MONITORING REPORT - JULY THROUGH DECEMBER, 1993

Dear Mr. Shear:

In accordance with 10 CFR 70.59, this letter transmits effluent monitoring
data for facilities operated under license SNM-33. This effluent release data
covers the period July 1, 1993 through December 31, 1993. This report replaces
the report dated, February 21,1994, reference RC/10184 which had erroneous
data due to a transcription error.

Airborne Releases:

Liquids Releases:

5.65x104 Curies (3.25x1010 ft3)

1.05x102 Curies (6.05x106 liters)

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please
call me at (314) 937-4691 ext. 399.

do not hesitate to

Cordially yours,

Robert W. Sharkey
Manager, Regulatory Compliance

RWS/sld
RC/10191

Enclosure

cc: R. M. Bernero, Director
Office of NMSS -
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington DC 20555

Z' g;
ABB Combustion Engineering Nuclear Fuel

Combustion Engineering. Inc. Post Office Box 107
3300 State Road P
Hematite, MO 63047

Telephone (314) 937-4691
(314) 296-5640
Fax (314) 937-7955 APR 1 3 1993


